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Dear parents/carers, 

Please may I take this opportunity to remind you of the importance of allowing teachers to bring out their 

classes and line the children up in their allocated spot before you attempt to collect them.  Currently, 

parents/carers and older siblings are congregating around the doors, bottom of stairs and walkways as the 

children leave the school building and not allowing us to do this. 

Unfortunately, if the situation doesn’t improve, the gates will have to remain locked until all children have 
lined up safely, before allowing parents/carers onto the school grounds.  This is obviously a situation we 

want to avoid. 

There is a zoned parent waiting area on the playground as previously communicated where we ask that you 

wait until children have exited the school building and are lined up.  Once this has happened you can 

approach the line, informing your child’s class teacher you have taken your child.   

I am sure you will agree that the safety of all children is a priority and will work alongside us to ensure we 

achieve this. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support 

 

Dawn McAughey 

Headteacher  

 


